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 Mrs. Mildred Stacy (116 Crystal Ave.) has safe and sound in a bird cage at her home a 
stray parakeet which turned up in her yard over the weekend.  The only identification that the 
bird could offer was a blue collar.  After many nonproductive inquiries were made Mrs. 
Lawrence Colcleugh, former operators of the Economy Grocery (15 N. Third St.) having 
returned from a four month extended vacation claimed, “Pretty Boy” who had escaped from a 
caretaker friend.  A happy ending for all ???.   It seems that although the bird seems to have 
the same coloring Mrs. Colcleugh states that it does not act the same as their “Pretty Boy” and 
have returned the bird to Mrs. Stacy.  If anyone has lost a parakeet with blue markings please 
contact Mrs. Stacy. 

 

 A team of “Huck Finns”, Jim Bendick (9) and Mike Smokevitch (9) and Mark Rocheleau 
(10) were grubbing around the Kimball woods hunting for frogs.  To their surprise they 
captured a six legged frog. It is unknown what the young adventurers will eventually do with 
the specimen but at the present time they are content with striking terror into the young 
feminine hearts around the Kimball. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 


